
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 
 
 

RECOGNITION OF STUDENTS, STAFF AND COMMUNITY 
    
 
 
POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION 
 
Tonight, the Board recognizes the following individual for their outstanding achievements and 
contributions to the Beaverton School District and the community. 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 
Distinguished Library Service Award for School Administrators – Scot Stockwell, 
Principal, Ridgewood Elementary School 
 
Scot Stockwell, Principal at Ridgewood Elementary School, has been awarded the 2011 
Distinguished Library Service Award for School Administrators by the Oregon Association of 
School Libraries (OASL).   
 
The award is given to the administrator who developed an exemplary school library media 
program and who made an outstanding and sustained contribution advancing the role of the 
school library media center.  As stated in his nomination “Scot has practiced this at Ridgewood 
Elementary School by providing for the collaboration time of all colleagues with the library 
media specialist, supporting the creation and maintenance of the Oregon Battle of the Books 
program, and sustaining the library media specialist and library media assistant position at 
Ridgewood.  He demonstrates his steadfast belief of educating students in 21st Century Skills 
through literacy, research and technology skill development.” 
 
Scot will be recognized at the OASL Fall Conference in Seaside on October 14 and 15, 2011. 
 
Congratulations, Scot! 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that the School Board recognize Scot Stockwell, for his contributions to the 
School District. 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
September 26, 2011 


